
 
 
Public Notice 
 

 
 
 
 
 

APPLICATION FOR MINOR EXEMPTION 
 
 

Institut universitaire de gériatrie de Montréal, 
André-Roch-Lecours pavilion  

4545, chemin Queen-Mary 
 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Borough Council, at its regular meeting scheduled 
for April 11, 2007, at 7 p.m., at 5151, chemin de la Côte-Sainte-Catherine, will rule 
on an application for a minor exemption concerning the appearance of a building 
on which the replacement of the facing does not meet the requirement that the 
material used be equivalent in quality to the original material. The building in 
question is the André-Roch-Lecours pavilion of the Institut universitaire de 
gériatrie de Montréal, located at 4545, chemin Queen-Mary. 
 
This minor exemption would make it possible to authorize the replacement of the 
outside facing with panels of light concrete and a glass curtain wall on the façade, 
although they are not fully equivalent to the original material (brick) in particular in 
terms of size and construction, contrary to criterion c) of paragraph 2 of article 
118.1 of the Urban Planning By-law (01-276). 
 
Any interested person may be heard by the Borough Council on this application. 
 
GIVEN AT Montréal, on March 21, 2007. 

 
Elaine Doyle, avocate 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement 
 


